
 

NOTICE OF A PLANNING COMMISSION 
VIRTUAL STUDY SESSION TO REVIEW A 

REQUEST AND PROVIDE FEEDBACK ON THE 
NEVADA STREET STRIPING PILOT PROJECT: 

INSTALL A TWO WAY BIKE PATH ON THE NORTH 
SIDE OF NEVADA STREET FROM BRIDGEWAY 

TO BUCHANAN DRIVE (ELIMINATE PARKING ON 
THE NORTH SIDE OF NEVADA STREET) 

 

HEARING DATE:  Wednesday April 7, 2021 
HEARING LOCATION:  Pursuant to Section 3 of Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-

29-20 this meeting will be conducted telephonically through Zoom and 
broadcast live at www.sausalito.gov. To ensure the health and safety 
of the public by limiting human contact that could spread the COVID-19 
virus, City Hall will not open for the meeting, Commission members 
and the public will be participating telephonically and will not be 
physically present in the Council Chambers. The agenda will contain 
details regarding how to virtually participate in the meeting and provide 
public comment prior to and during the meeting 
(https://www.sausalito.gov/city-government/boards-and-
commissions/planning-commission/meetings-and-agendas).  

PROJECT CONTACT: Kevin McGowan, Public Works Director | Phone: (4150 289-
4176 | Email: kmcgowan@sausalito.gov  

PROJECT SUMMARY: The project includes the installation of new striping on Nevada 
Street to install a two way bike path on the North side of Nevada 
Street from Bridgeway to Buchanan Drive. The project will require 
the elimination of parking on the North side of Nevada Street. While 
this project has been discussed several times at the Pedestrian 
Bicycle Advisory Committee, staff is interested in holding an 
additional public meeting opportunity for the public to voice their 
opinions of the project. Staff is seeking input from the Planning 
Commission on whether this project should proceed to the 
construction phase. 

WHAT WILL HAPPEN: The Planning Commission will conduct a Study Session 
on the Nevada Street Striping Pilot Project and accept all 
public testimony, offer input, observations, and comments 
on the project, and provide a recommendation to staff. 

HOW TO COMMENT: All persons are welcome to comment on the project. You 
can comment on the project via email to the project contact. 
The deadline to submit written comments is by 4:30 PM  
Wednesday April 7, 2021 . You may also comment orally 
during the hearing.                                             

FOR MORE    
INFORMATION:     Please contact the Project Contact. 
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